CHARLES Dz BLIEUX
GROLOGIST
THS CALIFORNIA COMFANY BUILDING
NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA

December 20, 1951

Mr. W. M. Chaddlck, Jr.
Sun Q11 Company

P. 0, Box 2431

gorpug Christi, Texas

Dear‘Billg

Following our telephone conversatlon of yegter-
dey, I reviewed everything we had talked about with
Leslie Bowling. He believes that my suggestion of
holding the Steering Committee meeting om the day
previcus to our meeting with the Houston society
executlve committée a wise one.

T relayed your invitatlon that he Jolns us in
both meetings and urged him to accepbt. He has agreed
1f you, as chairman of the Steering Committee, willl
write him an official letter inviting his atbendance.
Certalnly,as past-chairman, he will be In the bhest
position to answer whatever objections to our organ-
ization may arise in the meeting with the Houston
representatives., 7T believe, too, that in our first
Steering Committee meeting we could proflt by hils
direct suggestlons as to preparing best for 1952
affalrs.

Tt 18 very flattering, Bill, that you consult
me on these Association matters and I am very appreo-
clative., T am most optimistie over this turn that
the Houston Soclety affalr has taken and feel con-
fident that we will find a solutlion to our problems
that will be agreeable.

May T take this opportunity to wish you and your
family a wonderful holiday 2 :

With kindest personal regards, L am

Very truly yours,

Charles De Blieux

CDeB/nb




